

Barr, Rachel <rachel.barr@ogdensburgk12.org>

Taco Bell

1 message

Tessmer, Matt <mtessmer@ogdensburgk12.org>
To: "Barr, Rachel" <rachel.barr@ogdensburgk12.org>

Wed, Oct 16, 2024 at 2:02 PM

Hi Rachel.

Mr. Kendall asked me to ask you to include a BOE request for the next meeting to accept a donation of \$500 to OFA football from Syracuse Hospitality Inc. who owns several Taco Bells including the one in Ogdensburg. We worked with them for a game on 10/11 with permission from Mr. Kendall. We gave out coupons for free tacos and had Larry Mitchell read a script from Syracuse Hospitality Inc. regarding their support for high school athletics, the community, and NYSPHSAA. Can you assist with this?

Thanks,

Matt

--

Matt Tessmer
Athletic Director
NYSPHSAA Section 10 Football Coordinator
Head Varsity Football Coach
Ogdensburg Free Academy
1100 State Street
Ogdensburg, NY 13669
(315) 393-0900 ext. 31915